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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 Lancelot Class and Year 5’s in Excalibur Class - Swimming 2024 
 
Lancelot Class and Year 5 children in Excalibur are due to swim on the following dates:  

 
Monday 16h September, Monday 23rd September, Monday 30th September, 

Monday 7th October,  Monday 14th October and Monday 21st October. 
 
The following information is given to you to ensure that swimming sessions go smoothly. 
 

• The children will be taken to Wincanton Sports Centre Swimming Pool by coach at 1.20pm. 
 

• A coach will return the children to school by 3.30pm. 
 

• No spending money should be given to children to use in the vending machines at the pool. 
 

• If your child has a health problem which prevents swimming at all please would you send 
details to the class teacher and arrangements will be made for your child to sit in with another 
class whilst the children are at the pool.  Such pupils should come to school at the usual time.  
Swimming is part of the National Curriculum for PE. 

 

• Swimming goggles and swimming caps are permitted.  
Boys: Short trunks, not Bermudas or shorts that balloon up when swimming.  
Girls: Full costumes, no bikinis. 
 

• We request a contribution of £3.75 per week to help cover costs, (£22.50 total for 6 sessions).  
The payment item has now been set up on Parent Pay.  This is a small increase due to wider 
cost increases beyond our control. The actual costs are currently considerably more and the 
difference is subsidised by the school.   

 
If you wish to pay for this at a paypoint, please speak to the school office who will print a barcoded 
letter for you, or cash will be accepted to the school office in a named envelope. 

 
Please indicate and return the attached sheet for any swimming awards achieved recently, including 
out of school activities. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr David Gordon    
Head Teacher    

mailto:office@countessgytha.somerset.sch.uk
http://www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk/


 

 

Please return to class teacher before the first swimming session 

 

Lancelot(Year 5/6) / Excalibur (Year 5) Class Swimming 2023 

Swimming dates:  
 
 

Monday 16h September, Monday 23rd September, Monday 30th September, 
Monday 7th October,  Monday 14th October and Monday 21st October. 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………… Year …………………..   

Swimming Awards and approximate dates achieved (if any) 

 

…………………………………………………………..…………………………….  

 

 

No swimming awards acheived 
 


